
 

 

 

 

Update: Working hours for Security Officers ratified 
 

Members will recall that the PSA received a mandate to conclude the collective agreement on working 

hours of Security Officers from normal working hours to a shift working hours system in terms of the 

determination in the Public Service. The agreement was tabled as an agenda item at the GPSSBC 

Annual General Meeting on 30 June 2023 for ratification. The matter was deferred to the normal Council 

meeting on 22 September 2023. 

 

The PSA is pleased to inform members that the collective agreement was ratified and will be 

implemented accordingly. The ratified copy of the collective agreement is attached for easy reference.  

 

Members are requested to send clarity-seeking questions regarding the implementation of the attached 

collective agreement to the PSA Chief Negotiator at Motjatji.maila@psa.co.za.  

 

Employees who want to join the PSA can visit the PSA’s website (www.psa.co.za), send an email to 

ask@psa.co.za, or contact PSA Provincial Offices. 

 

 

Reuben Maleka 

GENERAL MANAGER 

FOR PSA MEMBERS: CIVILIAN SECRETARIAT FOR POLICE SERVICES (CSPS) 

18-10-2023 

 
 


